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The Board of Commissioners for the County of Cabarrus met for the 1st
Quarter Cabarrus Summit 2023 at the Cabarrus Arena and Events Center in Concord,
North Carolina at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 17, 2024.

Present - Chairman: Stephen M. Morris
Commissioners: Timothy A. Furr
Christopher A. Measmer

Also present were Mike Downs, County Manager: Rodney Harris, Deputy County
Manager; Kelly Sifford, Assistant County Managers; Ralece Pugh, Assistant County
Manager; Jonathan Weaver, Communication and Outreach Director; Jaelyn McCrea,
Communications Specialist; Evan Lee, General Counsel; Richard Koch, County
Attorney; and Lauren Linker, Clerk to the Board.

Municipal representatives from Kannapolis, Harrisburg, Mount Pleasant,
Midland, Concord, and Locust were also present.

Chairman Morris called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
Welcome

Chairman Morris welcomed municipal elected officials, city managers and
other guests.

Introductions / Updates

Each mayor/municipal representative provided an update on current and
future projects.

Dinner & Networking/General Discussion

The Board took a dinner break at 6:25 p.m. The meeting resumed at 7:00
p.m.

Presentation — 2024 Revaluation Update

Youth Commission’s Teen Summit Report

Molly Kleman, Cooperative Extension, Extension Agent, introduced Makhi
Nash and Kavya Saxena, both members of the Youth Commission, who provided an
update regarding the Teen Summit held in March.

Cooperative Extension Services

Tracy LeCompte, Cooperative Extension Director, presented information
regarding services offered by Cooperative Extension.

Closing

Chairman Morris thanked everyone for attending.

Adjourn

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

Lduren Linker, ClIerk to the Board




